

Delphic Elementary School Weekly News

At Delphic School Students and Staff are Safe, Respectful, and Responsible



Happy January & 2020



January 10, 2020

Superintendent/Principal Message

Dear Parents and Families,

Happy New Year and new decade, 2020! We hope everyone had a nice holiday. We have many events coming up and encourage you to keep a close eye on our schedule to the bottom right.

Our school nurse will be here on January 30th from 8:00am-9:00am for a material preview and Q & A regarding our 4th-5th grade health presentations and any other general questions related to vaccination requirements, etc. 4th grade students will be presented with "Just Around the Corner", material that discusses upcoming body changes, growth/development and importance of hygiene. 5th grade students will be presented with the "Puberty Workshop", which discusses changes the body goes through during puberty. Parents will receive a permission slip for their student to participate in this health presentation. These presentations are scheduled for February 5th and 6th. This is something Delphic has done in the past, if you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Please continue to send students to school with water bottles. We are still working to resolve our water issue and will keep you posted. Don't hesitate to call the school with any questions.

For the kids!

Ms. Thomas. Email: jthomas@sisnet.ssku.k12.ca.us



K-) (RADE

All students picked out their poems in preparation for Poetry Day next month. In the afternoons, the students have been doing Mystery Science mini lessons about winter. The kindergartners are reviewing the letter "Kk" and the number "11". The first and second graders are learning about National Monuments.

3-5 (,RADF

This week we reviewed school rules and classroom procedures. We worked hard on creating study guides for our Week 15 Studies Weekly Assessment. Finally, we worked on creating Dream/Vision Boards for 2020. Students use a graphic organizer to map out their ideas. Then, they created a Google Slide presentation. Students will present their slides to the class on Friday.

6-8 GRADE

Happy New Year, families! It's been a great week back and we're starting this new year with some new programs. Second Step is social/emotional program I will be using during the week with our class meeting time, and Deputy Jim Jacobsen will be coming to our classroom on Thursdays in January to teach the DARE (Drug Abuse Resistance Education) program.



(Safe Afterschool For Everyone)

Safe has been very busy this week. Mrs Howell is back! She is working with Mrs. Day's class from 3-4:30 Mon-Fri. Students are also still learning new songs on their recorders and piano with Mrs. Weiss. This week our safe student is Arianna Sales! Arianna always goes above and beyond to help others, she helped serve snack the other day and rocked it! Good job, Arianna!

Delphic School Upcoming Events

- January 20th MLK, No School
- January 22nd Delphic Elementary Spelling Bee
- January 30th 8:00-9:00 Nurse Open Q & A for Upcoming Presentations
- February 1st-May 31st State Physical Fitness Testing
- February 10th Lincoln's Birthday, No School
- February 17th Presidents Day, No School
- February 11th Ice Skating, Mt. Shasta @ 10am
- February 27th Nordic Skiing 6th-8th Grade
- March 11th 5th and 7th Grade, Healthy Kids Survey

Breakfast Menu

Monday - Muffin, Hard-boiled Egg, Fruit, Milk Tuesday - Pancakes, Yogurt, Fruit, Milk Wednesday - Oatmeal, String Cheese, Fruit, Milk Thursday - Cereal, String Cheese, Fruit, Milk Friday - Bagel, Hard-Boiled Egg, Fruit, Milk

Lunch Menu

Monday - Sloppy Joes, Veggies, Fruit, Milk Tuesday - Alfredo, Roll, Veggies, Fruit, Milk Wednesday - Nachos w/Meat, Veggies, Fruit, Milk Thursday - Turkey Sandwich, Chips, Fruit, Milk Friday - Pizza, Salad, Fruit, Milk

Delphic Elementary School